
Fallons in Japan

WHAT’S NEW...
    March was a very busy month here in
Japan. The Executive Global Council UPCI was
held in Osaka the 17th-21st. Caleb had the
opportunity to support this great event
through his technical experience. 
    April is also the year-end for the Japanese
school year. So, while Caleb was away the
boys had their year-end ceremony. We are so
proud of our boys, who both made honor roll
this year! 
    We also said farewell to Missionary-
Evangelists Bro and Sis Harris, who have been
here in Okinawa for the past 2½ years. They
are moving to Cambodia, a country with a
great need for missionaries. The Harris have
been extremely impactful to us from the
moment we landed here in Japan. They
hosted us for over a month when we first
arrived and were looking for housing. We will
forever be grateful for their kindness and
ministry. Bro Harris preached the last Sunday
of this month; there was a great move of God
and one woman was baptized!   

PRAYER REQUESTS | PRAISE REPORTS

   In April we will be hosting the JUPC
Southern Region Conference here in
Okinawa. We are praying and expecting
a great move of God. We are thrilled to
have fellow Canadians, Bro and Sis
Hanscom here for conference as well as
Easter the following weekend!
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